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June 5, 2022 
 

Single Vehicle Accident Sends 21-Year-Old to Hospital 
 

Today at 12:17 PM, the Boone County Communications Center received a 911 call stating that there 
was a single-vehicle accident in the area of US 421 & County Road 300 North. The caller advised 
dispatchers that the vehicle had hit a utility pole and rolled multiple times. 
 
Once law enforcement arrived on scene, the vehicle involved was found in a nearby corn field, where 
the driver, Braxton Borkholder (21-years-old) of Bremen, IN, was still entrapped within the vehicle, 
unconscious. Fire and Medics arrived on scene shortly thereafter and began the extraction process of 
the driver. Once the driver was freed from the vehicle, he was taken to a nearby medical facility, via 
ambulance, in stable condition. 
 
The BCSO Fatal Alcohol Crash Team (FACT) was called out to investigate this accident. 
 
The cause of this accident is still under investigation. We will provide appropriate updates when more 
information becomes available. 
 
 
Assisting Agencies: 
Whitestown Metropolitan Police Department 
Zionsville Police Department 
Zionsville Fire Department 
Sheridan Fire Department 
Westfield Fire Department 
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